Annexure A

Government of India
Ministry of Education
Department of Higher Education

Corrigendum to the advertisement for appointment of Vice-Chancellor of
Babasaheb Bhimrao Ambedkar University (BBAU), Lucknow published on

22.02.2024

It has been decided that the candidates are required to apply only through the
Ministry of Education SAMARTH portal as per the link given below:

https://vcrec.samarth.ac.in/ index.php

The last date for the receipt of the application is extended by one month from the date
of publishing of this Corrigendum in the newspapers.

Those who have already sent their applications through  email
(praveersaxena.edu@nic.in) need not apply again.

The other terms and conditions of the advertisement remain the same.

The inconvenience is regretted.
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